
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S

April 17, 2000

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Trustee G. Gibeault

SUBJECT: Motion Re: Transportation Policy

RECOMMENDATION

That the district’s transportation policy be amended to make bus
passes available at half the regular rate to elementary students
enrolled in a program of choice at their neighbourhood school when
that program of choice is no longer offered at that school and
transportation is required to another location to continue in that
program until the end of grade six.  And further, that this policy
change take effect for the 2000- 2001 school year.

* * * * *

Notice of the above motion was served at the March 7, 2000 board meeting.
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